
CEHA Fall 2020 Newsletter 
 

This has been an eventful year for all of us and we hope you all are surviving if not thriving during this 
difficult and strange time we find ourselves in! 

Here is a brief recap of what the Board has been working on just to bring you all up to date. 

We worked with the sheriff’s office and for a short period had a radar speed check set up on Arbour Dr W.  
Speeding has been a recurring issue and the long sections of straight roads seem to be the worst.  While 
the sheriff was setting up, they caught a speeder in the act!  Please remember there are children playing, 
pedestrians and bicyclists sharing the road with your vehicle. 

The County Road Department sealed cracks and then chip sealed most of the CEHA roads.  Thank you to 
the Road Committee for the efforts involved working with the county and keeping us informed with the 
signs.   

We have our community website operational!  While we are still working through a few bugs it is there 
for your viewing pleasure!  Please consider it your first point of contact for CEHA news and information. 

There were a couple of inquiries about having a community garage sale, but we did not have enough 
interest to make it a full community event.  We need to have at least 6 locations in the subdivision 
participate so if you are interested in having one please communicate to the Board via the CEHA email; 
both the email address and website are included at the end of the newsletter.  Also please include the 
time of year you feel would be most advantageous.  We do not have a set period to do this so getting 
some additional feedback would be a great help. 

We have had to find an alternate location for the annual meeting, this took some time and effort to find a 
location with enough space for us to be socially distant while still allowing for the HOA members to be 
able to attend in person.  Please mark on your calendars and save the date: the annual meeting will 
be at the Hampton Inn, Thursday September 17, 2020 from 7:00 – 9:00 PM.  A reminder will be sent 
out with the annual due’s payment request. 

 

Please give us your feedback on the CEHA website: what information do you want to see here and if you 
want to receive your HOA information electronically, please give us the email address you would like us to 
use. 

To contact the Board please email us at: ceha59901@gmail.com 

 To check out our website: countryestateshoa406.com 

Board Members 2020: 

President - Rick Flink      
Vice-President – Gregg Letourneau 
Treasurer – Laura VanDeKop  
Secretary – Deb Redinger  
Covenants Committee – JD Metcalf 

Architectural Review – Luanne Metcalf  
Welcoming Committee – Sienna Lilly 
Road Committee – Joe Redinger 
Member at Large – Caleb Erb 


